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Until recently, federal law required many adult clothing manufacturers and importers to issue

certificates of compliance with applicable flammability standards, even though certain fabrics had

already been determined to meet such standards.

Effective March 25, 2016, however, the Consumer Product Safety Commission (“CPSC”) gave the

industry a reprieve – a new policy eliminating the need for certificates of compliance for adult

clothing made from certain fabrics. The relevant fabrics include plain surface fabrics weighing at

least 2.6 ounces per square yard and all fabrics that are made from acrylic, modacrylic, nylon,

olefin, polyester or wool. The policy is expected to save manufacturers roughly $250 million yearly

in certificate preparation costs. Click here for more information.
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consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


